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Ms. Tiina Vahanen on behalf of the CPF Chair highlighted the importance to continue to periodically exchange 
between CPF members and UNFF Member States to receive feedback and discuss new ideas, reflections and 
suggestions on CPF activities, particularly during the UNFF sessions and other meetings of the governing bodies 
of CPF members.  
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